Arrowood Homeowners Association

P O Box 1836

Manassas, VA 20108

Board of Directors Monthly Meeting

January 8, 2004       7:30 p.m.

Buckhall Fire Department

Attendees:  Karen Moyer/ Mike Mabry/ Krista Miller/ Don Markel.

· Meeting called to order @ 7:40p.m.

· Previous Meeting Minutes approved.

· ARC – 1 application submitted.  Mike will be getting the ARC Guidelines scanned for future use.

· Beautification Comm. – No news.

· Neighborhood Watch – No news.

· Social Comm. – No news.

· Treasury – Checks written to: Krista Miller for lightbulbs for front of neighborhood; Barbie Rebelo for yardsale ad; Brenda VanPelt for Christmas Gathering ham; $500.00 donation to Buck Hall Fire Department.  Don had stated that the banking error with Shady Oaks was resolved.  It was also stated that the increase in dues was within the Board’s authority of up to 10%.

· Insurance fees will be increased. The Board discovered that the front entrance wall, the fence around the tennis courts and the playground equipment was not covered by the current policy.

· Suggestions from Community Members – it has been suggested by several Community members to extend electricity to the gazebo and to build a Bar-B-Q. The gazebo needs repairs and painted.

· Pick up after your dog signs – 3 signs will be installed.

· Annual Meeting – March 18, 2004.

· Contact Steve Stevens(PWC) to see about an additional “Children at Play” sign and also about a crosswalk on Manassas Forge at Station Road.  

· Traffic Counter will be coming back this spring to re-count.

· PWC Park Authority – wanted to ad coupons to newsletter.

· Meeting adjourned @ 8:57 p.m.    

